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Carpinteria Valley Water District  
   

   H2KNOW  

El Districto es bilingue.  Favor de llamar (805) 684-2816 con cualquier pregunta sobre su cuenta o el uso de agua, 
estamos aqui para asistirlos. 

 Identity Theft Prevention Program  
and  

Privacy of Utility Account Information  

According to the Federal Trade Commission’s (FTC) Identity Theft website, www.ftc.gov/idtheft,  the FTC 
estimates that as many as 9 million Americans have their identities stolen each year. In accordance with 
the FTC’s regulations and the Fair and Accurate Credit Transaction (FACT) Act of 2003, CVWD has an 
Identity Theft Prevention Program to identify “red flags” on customer accounts and outlines appropriate 
procedures to protect against identity theft. Providing a Personal Identification Number (PIN) is  
encouraged to verify a  customer’s identity.  
  
CVWD customers supply personal information as a requirement for receiving water service. The informa-
tion given to CVWD account staff is strictly confidential and may not be disclosed or accessed for any   
purpose other than billing.  For this reason, District staff will only share a customer’s account information 
(customer name, home address, and utility usage data) with an agent or family member upon the written 
authorization of such person by the customer.  Exceptions to this practice include District related duties 
performed by District employees or consultants or upon receipt of a valid court order or subpoena. 
 
For your convenience, the District’s Identity Theft Prevention Program and Privacy of Utility Account Infor-
mation can be viewed on the District’s website www.cvwd.net. 
 
Please contact Norma Rosales, Business Manager at (805) 684-2816 if you have any questions regarding 
the District’s Identity Theft Prevention Program. 

On-line Credit Card 
Processing Fee Waived 

In an effort to increase customer use 
of our new online credit card payment 
system, a processing fee will NOT be 
charged during the months of July, 
August and September.  This 3 month 
trial period will give the District an    
opportunity to evaluate the interest 
level of our customers.  A processing 
fee may have to be implemented if 
only a small number of customers take 
advantage of this service. 
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Board Meetings   
CVWD’s Board of Directors 

regularly meets on the  
3rd or 4th Wednesday of 

each month.   
Regular meetings begin  

at 4 p.m.,  
are open to the public,  

and are held at  
1301 Santa Ynez Ave.,  

Carpinteria.   
For more information on the 

meeting schedule, phone 
(805) 684-2816 
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 Visit our website at www.cvwd.net for new and updated information. 

Board of Directors Meetings 
 

The Board Meetings for the month of July: 
 
  Wednesday   July 1st   
  Monday   July 6th 
  Wednesday   July 22nd   
 
The meetings are held at 4 p.m. in the District Boardroom, 1301 Santa 
Ynez Avenue.   

JULY: SMART IRRIGATION MONTH 


